February 21-25, 2022
FRANKLIN FALCONS
franklinphoneticschool.com
"2011 Blue Ribbon School”

Every Friday is a 1 hour early release day

March Ist Popeyes School Night Out

March 1% End of Quarter 3/2
Hour Early Release

March 14-18™ Spring break-No
School

March 30-31™ Report cards 2 Hour
Early Release

April 15" Spring Recess-No
School

April 180 Teacher In Service-No
School

May 16-19™ 2 Hour Early Release

May 19* Last Day of School

Staff resumes are available for all to view in the Jr.
High office.

Reminder not to drop your children off at the Jr.
High office before 8:15 a.m.

Franklin Parents and Guardians, please email the school
to excuse your child's absence. Include your child's
name, grade, dates they will be absent, and the
REASON for their absence.
melaniefranklin@fppspv.net
stacibarker@fppspv.net

We are in need of girl's leggings (all sizes) and
gently used jackets (all sizes). If you have these
items and want to donate them, please email Ms.
Post at robinpost@fppspv.net.

Remember that you can access your child’s grade
through the Tyler SIS parent portal.

Last week Sawyer F. went to the county spelling
bee after winning the school one, and got 4th place.

Ms. Axe

This is Ms. Axe’s 6th year here at Franklin. She
started in the music department as the choir
assistant and junior high as the math assistant and
has taught fifth, second and third grade. She has
three Grandgirls that go to this school, they are in
sixth grade, third grade, and kindergarten. Her
class is learning how to be third graders and having
fun while they grow up. Her favorite thing about
being a teacher is the “ah-ha” moments when she
sees a child understand what is being taught.
Before coming to Franklin she worked at the
Arizona Department of Education.

~Abigail B., Sawyer F, R.J. H., & Lila S.~




Principal’s Message

Franklin Families, Faculty, and Students,

What a surprise to have two snow days this week.
Please remember to update the TylerSIS parent
portal with your updated telephone number and
email address if you did not receive the notifications
that were sent out this week. The SAFT testing that
3rd-8th graders participated in last week is
completed and we appreciate all of the students who
tried their best. I would also like to thank Mrs.
Goeke who scheduled and organized the event.

Have a wonderful weekend,
Principal Gabaldon

Franklin Fundraiser
Popeyes School Night Out

5610 AZ-69, Prescott Valley
Tuesday, March 1, 2022

5:00-8:00 p.m.

Franklin 8th grade students are
going to Toyon Bay, Catalina
Island Marine Institute for their
end-of-the-year trip. This is a great
opportunity to purchase dinner and
help our students raise funds.
Popeyes will donate 15% of
proceeds made during this time.
Proceeds collected from the
fundraiser will be divided among
the students who are planning on
attending the trip.



